
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Year 2 – Autumn Curriculum Letter 

 
Welcome to Year 2! It is great to have your children in class and we’ve got off to a great 
start! Please find below a summary for the term ahead. Hopefully, you find this letter 
informative; please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. 
 
Weekly Home Learning: 

 Edshed assignment linked to Year 2 curriculum. 

 Spelling practice. 

 TT Rockstars. (Beginning after Christmas) 

 Reading - 10 mins daily. 
 

All children will have their login details for the online learning in their reading diaries. These 
need to be brought to school every day to allow your child to login at school. Any home 
learning that is submitted, including reading, will be celebrated with house points and 
opportunities to share with the class. 
 
Spellings: 
Spellings will be given out on a Friday. 
The spelling test will be the following Friday. 
The children will have opportunities to practice these in school but should also practice them 
at home. 
Spelling test books must be brought in on Fridays for the weekly test. 
These will be marked and returned with the next week’s spellings in.  
 
P.E Lessons: 

PE will be on Thursday afternoon, however, there may be other opportunities where your 
child will need their PE kit. Please ensure your child’s PE kit is in school all week. 
 
Please ensure that your child has a full named PE kit that follows the school uniform policy 
including: 

 Shorts and trousers. 

 Comfortable trainers/plimsolls that fit. 

 Socks. 
 
Please also ensure that your child can remove their earrings independently. 
 
Outside clothing: 

Regardless of the weather (which can be very wet in Dormansland), I will aim to ensure that 
the class have outdoor lessons and opportunities to be outside. Please ensure your child 
has wellies, rain trousers and a waterproof jacket for forest days and other outdoor activities 
throughout the year. You will be notified when the children need them in school. 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Stationary: 
In Year 2 the children a provided with learning equipment. If your child has a pencil case, 
they have opportunities to use it during afternoon choosing time sessions. Pencil cases must 
stay in bags unless the teacher has said otherwise. 
Please try to encourage your child to leave toys and novelty stationery at home as these can 
get lost or become a distraction. Thank you. 
 
Break Time: 

Children a provided with a fruit snack each morning in year 2. Breaktimes are at: and 
lunchtime is between 12.15-1.10.  
 
Curriculum Information: 

We have included a summary of the topics that the children will be covering this term. If you 
would like any guidance about how you can help your child at home, please feel free to get 
in touch via info@dormansland.surrey.sch.uk with the subject ‘FAO Miss Moe’. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, we look forward to the term ahead full of fabulous 
learning experiences! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss M Moe  
Year 2 Class Teacher 
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